
7110400 THERMOPLASTIC PAVEMENT MARKINGS 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Ananth Prasad  
(850) 942-1404 ext 4 
aprasad@ftba.com 

Comments: (Internal, 4-1-19) 
I have two problems with the spec. 
The last sentence says final measurement will be determined by plan dimensions or stations. 
Should be 
field measurement. Also, as usual the language about repair to engineers satisfaction any damage 
from 
removal. The best removal leaves scarring. Get the wrong engineer and you are toast. 
 
Response: Per my conversation with Dan, please remove the highlighted sentence in the attached 
prior to the next stage of review. Change has been made by the Specifications Office. 

****************************************************************************** 
Anh-Thu 

Anh-thu.nguyen@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (Industry, 4-11-19) 
Does this mean that we will now quantify the removal of thermoplastic on surfaces where there 
is no milling? Will the BOE reflect the change? Do we need approval from the Maintenance 
Engineer? 
 
Response: 
 
****************************************************************************** 

Brian Blair 
(863) 519-2676 

Brian.blair@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (Industry, 4-12-19) 
Recommend changing "Do not use paint to blackout, hide, or disguise existing markings" to "Do 
not paint over existing markings" for simplification. 
 
Response: 
 
****************************************************************************** 

Deborah Ihsan 
(954) 777-4387  

Deborah.Ihsan@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (Industry, 4-15-19) 
the new language place all the risk on the Department for potentially writing various work orders 
if the plans do not designate the conflicting area to be removed. Also, the revised language does 
not address how the contractor will be compensated for the removal. Suggestion is to leave out 
“When shown in the Plans” from the beginning sentence and to specify the method of payment 
for the removal. 
 



Response: 
 

Marshall Douberley 
(863) 519-2382 

Marshall.douberley@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (Industry, 4-23-19) 
Attached is District One Construction’s comments on the rewrite of Standard 
Specification 711. Please review and send to Design to incorporate these comments. 
We felt that three categories were needed as general, asphalt and concrete for the 
different surfaces that thermoplastic is applied on. 
Please let me know how the rewrite will be considered. 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
Response:  
 
****************************************************************************** 
 


